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Congratulations again to all the 2021 regional and national NEAFCS 
award winners. Every applicant was informed on the status of their entry 
this past spring, along with comments from the judges. The four 
NEAFCS regional directors have received a listing of their region’s 
award winners, and your state’s Vice President of Awards and 
Recognition also received a listing of your state’s award recipients.  
 
We also applaud all of the applicants for your efforts and the judges for 
their work on our award program. If you did not receive an award, we 
encourage you to apply for the 2022 awards. 
 
Scholarship Process for Award Winners 
If you are a Regional or National Award winner, we need to hear from you regarding your 
attendance at the 2021 Annual Session so we can plan the Regional Awards Luncheons and 
the Friday Awards Banquet appropriately. An email has been sent to your address on file with 
the RSVP link. You’ll notice that this year there is only one RSVP form for both National and 
Regional winners instead of one form for each. Just indicate in each section what award(s) you 
are accepting.  
 

 Please note: the RSVP should ONLY be filled out by the Individual winner, or the Team 
Lead of a winning team.  
 

Also, please don’t forget to use your scholarship if you won one! Emails were sent to all National 
Award winners who receive a scholarship as part of their accomplishment. Codes were sent to 
the Individual winner or Team Lead of a winning team within the last two weeks. A code may 
only be used by one person and must be entered at the time of registration. There is a field to 
type in your discount code on the “Summary Page” of the registration. Type in your code and 
click “Apply” to make sure the discount is reflected in the amount due before you pay for your 
registration.  
 
If you have any questions about your scholarship or RSVP, please contact us at 
awards@neafcs.org 
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